
From: Environment Canterbury

Sent: Monday, 14 March 2022 4:32 pm

TO: Have your Say

Subject: Submission on draft Annual Plan 2022/23

Anonymous User just submitted 'Draft Annual Plan 2022/23 submission' with the responses below.

First name

Finn

Last name

Blanchard

Email address

Suburb

Prebbleton, Prebbleton

Phone number

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation?

No, I'm submitting as an individual

Which age category are you in?

15- 24 years old



Do you wish to speak to your submission at a Council hearing?

No

Which bus fare structure option would you like to see trialled?

I don't have a preference

Tell us more about why you support the selected bus fare option.

Several years back when consultation was made on bus fares I suggested having a hop-on hop-off fare

structure similarto transport in Wellington and Auckland. The response was that the council was looking

at such a fare structure for the future, however it appears nothing has come of this. Most modern cities

around the world use this type of fare structure, and it means people will actually pay a sensible amount

based on the distance of their journey. It makes no sense that from Prebbleton I could take a bus all the

way to New Brighton for less than if I took the bus 8km up the road to Lincoln. 1 understand the flat fare

would fix this, however this would just mean people who are travelling shorter distances will be

subsidising those who take longertrips. It seems to make more sense to use this method and I would

like to know why the council haven't considered it.

Where did you hear about the consultation?

Social media (Facebook, Instagram)

Environment Canterbury website




